
 
PARTNERS in PROCUREMENT  

 
are pleased to invite you to 

 

SUPPLYING THE PUBLIC SECTOR 2022 
Wednesday 30th November: 09.00-13.00 

Online Event 
 

We are delighted to host the Supplying the Public Sector event this year. 
 
In this year’s Supplying the Public Sector event we go back to basics with Demystifying 
Public Sector Procurement, together with proposed changes to the Procurement Rules 
which will affect how we carry out our procurement exercises and the impacts it might have 
on you. 
 
Apart from the rules and regulations we still have Social Value and Carbon Net Zero issues to 
consider within or procurement. They are not going away and are likely to have greater 
emphasis in our new procurement rules; this event aims to bring more clarity to these 
topics. 
 
Fraud can affect any business and can have severe implications within procurement.  
Accordingly, we are revisiting this topic from a procurement angle, and what we and you 
can do to mitigate a potential fraud risk. 
 
Whilst this event is aimed at SMEs in the West of England, we are happy for others to join in 
as well! 
 

As in our previous events, there will be an opportunity to meet procurement representatives in 
breakout groups. 
 

To register for this event via https://stps22.eventbrite.co.uk 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://stps22.eventbrite.co.uk/

